
 
M/Y Explorer 
 
Dear Peter 
 
We at M/Y Explorer would like to thank you and your wonderful team for a successful visit / trip to your 
beautiful Island of the Seychelles. Throughout our entire time spent in and around the Island, you and 
your team responded to every email, request, special orders, deliveries and even medical emergencies 
expeditiously and with a smile.  
We will definitely be back and look forward to working with you in the very near future again. 
 
Best Regards 
   

  

   

Captain Riaan Coetzer  
M/Y Explorer      
  

        
  
   

 


